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Some people who received this message don't often get email from 4lochs@comcast.net. Learn why this is
important

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE
OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---
Please let the city council know that I definitely support the UBG for Petaluma and have
since the 1970”s when the idea first arose (that I know of).

Sincerely, JAN Lochner




